Mary Curran

From: Mary Curran

Sent: 26 May 2023 11:20

To: Aidan Sweeney; Alan Robinson; Cllr Anthony Connaghan; Cllr Christy Burke; Cllr

Daithí De Róiste; ClIr Daithi De Rosite [daithideroiste.ie]; ClIr Darcy Lonergan; ClIr Daryl Barron; ClIr Dermot Lacey; ClIr Dermot Lacey [Labour.ie]; ClIr Fiona Connelly; ClIr Mary Callaghan; ClIr Nial Ring; ClIr Nial Ring (gmail); ClIr Nial Ring Eircom; ClIr Paddy McCarten [Gmail]; ClIr Seamas McGrattan; Dr Caroline

McMullan - DCU; Eric Fleming; Philip O'Callaghan; Sohini De

(sohini.de@empeal.com)

Cc: Kathy Quinn; Cllr Seamas McGrattan

Subject: Questions to Fáilte Ireland at SPC meeting of 18th May

Good afternoon members,

At the Finance SPC meeting of 18th May there where some questions put to Paul and Liz of Fáilte Ireland.

Please see below response to same:

- 1. Latest data from DCEDIY as of May 18th, 2023, indicated that the combined IP and BOTP contracted beds in all Fáilte Ireland registered accommodation in Dublin is just under 14%
- 2. 12.6 million bednights were sold in Fáilte Ireland registered/approved accommodation in Dublin in 2019, with overseas visitors accounting for 74%

Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Átha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigí na Cathrach, Baile Átha Cliath 8, | Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T. 222 2102/2103 | E. mary.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie